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2017 Wisconsin Act 125 

[2017 Assembly Bill 138] 

 

Safe-Ride Grant Program 

 
Prior law authorized the Department of Transportation to award grants to counties, 

municipalities, and certain nonprofit corporations to cover the costs of transporting persons 
suspected of having a prohibited alcohol concentration from certain licensed alcohol beverage 
retailers to their places of residence.  

2017 Wisconsin Act 125 authorizes those safe-ride program grants to cover the costs of 
advertising the availability of such a transportation service.  

Effective date:  December 11, 2017 

Prepared by:  Anna Henning, Senior Staff Attorney January 9, 2018 
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